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Mr. Perrigan,
Please find attached to this email the signed letter request to regain our ability to consolidate very
small quantities of hazardous waste. In the past we were a DEA contractor tasked with breaking
down clandestine meth labs and we would do a small amount of consolidation especially as it
pertains to coleman camp fuel, and lighter fluid because the containers were large and they were
often not completely full. It is not really our intention to function in that exact same way moving
forward because we no longer do the meth lab cleanups. With that being said on occasion we do
periodically run into some hazardous materials that are part of the cargo in a truck crash and it is our
responsibility to properly categorize, containerize, label, manifest and transport the waste to the
office because it is a public safety issue to leave hazardous wastes on the side of the hwy. While on
the side of the interstate it is not a safe environment to manage consolidation so we would place all
of the damaged containers and saturated packaging  into drums then transport them to the shop.
The next day in a controlled environment we would like to have the continued permission to
segregate & consolidate these like wastes to separate the solids from the liquids and place into
separate containers to save on the total number of containers going into the waste stream. Another
form of this activity that may be considered consolidation might be collecting vehicle batteries over
time on a pallet until we have several to take to recycling center every few weeks. This letter was
mailed to you via USPS as well, but I wanted to email you directly so that we may correspond back in
forth if you had any questions. I appreciate your consideration Mr. Perrigan.
 

Clint Daugherty
Operations Manager
Office: 352-472-7295
Cell: 352-215-5817
Mobile Email: cdaugherty@a-otc.com

 

Cleaning Our Environment to Honor the One Who Created it!!!
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